From: Ged Madden <gedmaden@outlook.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 27 April 2021 1:05 PM

To: Katsoolis, Craig < Katsoolis.Craig@wagga.nsw.gov.au >

Subject: Hire of Uranquinty Sports Ground

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you know this is a phishing email please forward to servicedesk@wagga.nsw.gov.au.

Hello Craig. The Country Hope Camp Committee are wishing to hire the Uranquinty Sportsground to provide rides and entertainment for children who would normally go on our annual camp at Borambolla, but are unable to this year because of Covid-19. Mick Small has suggested I contact you to request that you waive the charge for the three days we will need to set up and run the event. These are the 27th, 28th and 29th September 2021. The quoted charge is \$300.

In anticipated thanks,

Yours sincerely,

Ged Madden Board member for the Camp Committee of Country Hope.